
October 2016 

Hello beloved ones, 

 

We are so excited to announce that Beloved Int’l. is now a corporation.  We are 
officially, “Beloved International, Inc.”  This was a necessary step for getting our 
501c3 non-profit status.  The papers are filed and sent for our 501c3 and we will 
soon be a tax-exempt, non-profit organization.  That means that you will be able to 
get tax credit when donating directly to Beloved Int’l.  Praise the Lord for guiding us 
step-by-step and advancing His Kingdom in Eastern Europe through us! 

 

Along with continuing to learn the Slovenian language, we are doing a lot of other preparation for our 
longest trip ever this coming February/March. 
 
In August, we put a down payment to reserve a rental house for 
those two months.  It was a great deal on a nice house that is 
perfectly centered in the country of Slovenia and right off the 
interstate.  There is everything we need in this 2 bedroom/2 
bathroom rental, with the potential of a third bedroom and 
plenty of parking space for visitors. 
 
We have reserved a rental car, as well, at half the cost of what the rental cars are running now. 
 
We are waiting on funds to purchase our flights, but we believe we will be able to buy them within the 
next month. 
 
Since we will be in Slovenia for such an extended time, we hope to extend into Croatia or Hungary and be 
a blessing to many more ministers and believers in those countries. 

 

Here is an update of the ministry and all the wonderful things the Lord is doing with us— 



Be greatly blessed, 
 
Dan, Veronica, and Rachel Bean  
27220 Big Sur Dr.  
Wesley Chapel, FL 33544  
813-991-0252  
Beloved@BelovedInternational.US 

 
(Any donations can be made out to  
“Believers’ Fellowship” for tax credit.)  
5240 N Socrum Loop Rd    
Lakeland, FL, 33809   
      

You are God’s Beloved!  

 1 John 3:1-2 

Dan will soon be extremely busy with the Open Enrollment season of his insurance sales.  
From October to December, he greatly increases his client base which increases our 
monthly income throughout the year.  We are believing God to have a very profitable 
season this year.  The favor of the Lord has been very much on Dan in this business, and 
we are so thankful to God! 
 

 

We pray for you, our partners, that you would be strengthened and increased, that the joy of the Lord and 
His peace would rise up in your hearts as you trust in Him.  

Thank you for all of your prayers and financial support!  It is greatly appreciated and well-used!  We will soon 
have our 501c3 non-profit organization status, but for now, all donations can go through Believers’ Fellowship.  
Just mark it “for Beloved Int’l.”  We believe that the Lord is faithful, and that He will meet every need as we 
obey His leading to reach Eastern Europe. 

Thank you for all of your prayers and 
financial support!   
 
All of your gifts go toward trip costs  
and strengthening ministries overseas.  

We are so happy that, in the past few months, Rachel has 
deepened her relationship with the Lord.  She was water-
baptized, and she has a much greater interest in worshiping 
and learning the Bible.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This picture is Rachel during a recent worship service at 
Believers’ Fellowship.  She is in the yellow dress, laying 
on the floor seeking the Lord. 


